
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are delighted to welcome your child and family as new members of our Illogan Primary school 

community. We are so looking forward to meeting you all. 

In order to make communication easier with you in the future, we ask that once you have accepted 

your place you send an email to secretary@illogan.cornwall.sch.uk, with your child’s name, your 

preferred phone number and an e-mail address. This will allow us to get you set up on the school’s 

Class Dojo account to ensure that we keep you fully informed. 

Please can you specifically include the following in your email if you are happy for us to go ahead: I 

give permission for my email address and phone number to be registered with Class Dojo. 

We will be able to share  

Here are the dates we have so far for your diaries. 

New Parents’ Information 
Evening 

Tuesday 28th June at 4pm This will take place in school and 
give you the chance to meet staff 
from across the school. 

Children’s visit afternoons Wednesday 6th and 13th 
July 
 
Thursday 14th and 23rd 
July 

Your child will come for either two 
Wednesday sessions or 2 Thursday 
sessions – we will be in touch at a 
later date to confirm 

September 2022. Start date for 
Reception. 

Wednesday 7th 
September  

We will confirm a start time for your 
child at a later date as we stagger 
arrival a little to allow staff to settle 
children in small groups 

Home Visit Days Monday 5th Tuesday 6th 
September 2022 

We will arrange a date for your 
home visit at a later date once we 
receive addresses. 

 

You will receive a ‘New Starter’ pack with registration forms to complete at the new parent’s 

meeting.  

We look forward to meeting you soon. 

Kind regards, 

Mr M Warren 

Headteacher 

mailto:secretary@illogan.cornwall.sch.uk

